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ABSTRACT:
Deep-sea ecosystems play a crucial role in global processes
such as nutrient cycling and carbon storage. However, the rich
biodiversity present in these unique habitats remain
understudied. Recently, I was given an extraordinary
opportunity to participate in a deep-sea research expedition
to the western Pacific Ocean on board the research vessel
“Shen Hai Yi Hao”, down to an astounding depth of 1800m!
These expeditions are essential for advancing our
understanding of the biota in these habitats. The expedition
was invaluable to my research, enabling me to collect samples
and make observations directly, which will enrich ongoing
taxonomic and ecological studies, all of which will aid in
building a clearer picture of the biota communities in these
remote and largely uncharted environments. In this seminar, I
will share some preliminary observations of deep-sea biota,
and my experience on board the “Shen Hai Yi Hao” cruise.

About the Speaker:
CHUAR Cheah Hoay is a Research Assistant with the deep sea
research team in TMSI. Her current research focuses on the
identification of marine worms, contributing to a deeper
understanding of the biology of shallow and deep-sea
habitats. Previous deep sea expeditions include West Java and
the Clarion-Clipperton Fracture Zone in the Pacific.
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